
  
 

Record breaking results for 10th Annual Brooke 
Leitterman Memorial Golf Tournament for Special 

Olympics on June 6, 2015 
 

The skies were just hazy until the tee off of the tournament 
at 8 a.m. Thirty seven teams of two people braved a light 
rain for their first 7 holes, with clearing later in the morning 
for the end of the event. Janet and Greg Leitterman reported 
that this year’s hole sponsors, team/hole sponsors, raffle 
donations and door prize donations exceeded prior years by 
a large amount. The event raised more than any other year 
and will go to support the Special Olympians of the north 
area, providing opportunities for even greater participation 
than in the past. 
 
Results for this year’s event were as follows: 
 
Championship flight: James Grayson/Zack Whiteley (62) 1st 
     Justin Fallein/Nicole Fallein (64) 2nd 
     Scott Shoemate/Darrell Howell (66) 3rd 
 
A Flight:   Scott Wolfe/Megan Wolfe (71) 1st 
    Greg Leitterman/Les Mouser (72) 2nd 
    Rick Berry/James Berry (73) 3rd 

 

B Flight:   Score card playoffs decided the winners 
    of this flight, since all three teams in 
    the top scored an 81. 

 
    Darrin Ellis/Fred Putnam 1st place  
    Drew Davis/Bob Egbert 2nd  
    Dave Johnson/Jack Barnes 3rd 

  
 
      
  



Thanks from the bottom of our hearts for all the support and teams who joined us this 
year to make the 2015 Brooke Leitterman Memorial Golf Tournament for Special 
Olympics an overwhelming success! Special thanks to our corporate sponsors, NW 
Electric, Scobee Powerlines,  Becraft Web Design (Patty Becraft), McCorkle’s Eatery 
and Pub, Cameron Newspapers, Leibrandt’s Jewelry for providing our trophies and 
engraving again this year, Rob’s Cycle of Pattonsburg for the use of the ATV even 
though wet course conditions didn’t allow us to use it on the course. If we omit someone 
from our list, it is not intentional.  We sincerely try to remember and mention all those 
who helped us in any way, either financially or with manpower and use of equipment, set 
up, tear down, etc. Special thanks to Kevin Nichols, manager of the Cameron Veterans 
Memorial Golf course for a great place to play the tournament and a donation of two 
rounds of golf for two people with cart for door prizes. 
 
We had many Gold sponsors this year, who paid for a team or teams/hole 
sponsorship or made an in-kind donation of $175 value:   
Gimson Pest Control  Hannibal MO CVB 
American Family Insurance, Karen Chaney Cameron Computers 
Canopy, Inc., Justin Fallein VP Proctor Law Firm, LLC 
Roger McCoy, CFP Metzger Family  
Kearns Automotive Anytime Fitness 
Spencer Financial Inc., Ed Taylor Independence MO CVB 
Bray Family Farms Inn at Grand Glaize, Osage Beach 
Country Club Inn & Spa, Lake of the Ozarks Drew Davis, Attorney 
KMRN/KKWK     Murphy, Watson, Burr Eye Center  
Hermann MO Wine Trail Fall tour   Farmers State Bank 
Elks Lodge #2615     Cameron Computers 
Osborn Automotive 
     
Silver Sponsors (Hole sponsors of $75 or more): 
O’Donnell Motors  Casey’s General Store  Cameron Chiropractic 
Dr. Mark Carr, DDS  Cameron Jaycees  Cameron Regional Med Ctr 
1st Cameron State Bank The Drug Store  Mefford Pest Control 
Ocker Insurance  Cameron License Bureau Dr. Doug Wyckoff, DDS 
Remax Partners, Earley’s Poland-Thompson  State Farm Insurance 
Cameron Ins Companies Stat Apparel   Missouri Star Quilt Co 
Kemper Motors  Lawns Unlimited  Randy Curnow Chevrolet 
Independent Farmers Bank Ed Riley Construction  Bruce Witt, Realtor 
O’Connor Agency   Bob Evans Restaurant  Kathy Davis, family friend 
McVicker Family  FCS Financial   BankLiberty, Liberty, MO 
Michael Teegarden, friend Chillicothe MO CVB  John Carroll Family 
St Joseph MO CVB  Grindstone Valley Winery Cameron Glass Co. 
Northwest Vision  Vision Audio/Graphics 
  . 
  
 
 



 
 
 
Door prize and Raffle Prize and Miscellaneous donations: 
Orschelyn’s of Cameron  Cameron Market   Bailey’s Collision Repair 
MyStore Market   The Village Healthcare Pizza Hut of Cameron 
Richard Riddell  Ike Lynn   SOMO of North MO 
Cracker Barrel   Applebee’s of Liberty  Dan*Comp 
Dairy Queen of Cameron KC Royals   KC Chiefs 
PJ’s for Guys & Gals  Sisters Sweets to go  BeautyFirst, St. Joseph, MO 
The Plant Place   St. Joe Beverage  O’Malley Beverage Co 
Tub Creek BBQ  Dino’s Diner   Red Top Saloon 
Primitive Peddler  Longhorn Steakhouse  Corner Cafe 
MO Farm Bureau, Dave Broermann, agent   O’Reilley’s     
KwikLube of Cameron A-1 Automotive  NTB of Liberty  
Cameron Computers  Linsay Shatto, Massage Therapist 
Hereford House  Granite City Food & Pub Abuelo’s – Zona Rosa 
Longhorn Steakhouse  Hooter’s Restaurant  Hoolihan’s –  KC 
LilyAnna’s   Subway of Cameron   Porters of Cameron 
Cameron Lumber  Earley Tractor   Edward Jones Investments 
Stroud’s Restaurant  Southwest Dairy Farmers CA Leibrandt 
Leitterman Family  Cameron Golf Course  KFC/Taco Bell 
Wendy’s of Cameron  54th Street Bar & Grill  Longhorn Steakhouse 
Kathleen Miller  On Site Golf, St. Joseph Chillicothe CVB 
KC T-Bones Baseball Club Eagan’s Furniture  Washington Street Station 
 
Miscellaneous donations in merchandise or donations were also received from:  
Debbie Hahn, Berkshire Hathaway    Designer’s Touch Salon   
Clark’s Rentals  Randy & Barbara Relford King Barber Shop 
JB-LB Insurance  Ground Round, St. Joseph Hereford House/Pierponts 
Connie Lintner  Wal-Mart of Cameron  Sutherland’s 
Don Lange   Smokehouse BBQ  Nam-Ho  (Baskin Robbins) 
Wendy’s of Cameron  St Joseph Mustangs  Nancy Skidmore 
Primitive Peddler  CRMC    Horizon Equipment 
Gypsy Rose   Dino’s Diner   Everett Ice, Wells Fargo Inv 
Carquest   Sutherlands   C’s Salon 
Outback Steakhouse    Osborn Automotive  World Finance Corp   

Pam Plymell, Shelter Insurance agent    
   
Grand prize for the raffle was 2 nights at the Inn of Grand Glaize, Osage Beach, MO and 
1 round of golf for 2 people at The Oaks at Tan-Tar-A and 1 round of golf for 2 at Osage 
National for.  The top prize was won by Paul McNew of Cameron.  Many thanks to all 
who volunteered and helped set up for the tournament on Friday evening:  Cameron Pom 
Squad, Aimee Leitterman, Kathleen Miller, Les & Sandy Mouser, Carina Grayson, Dee 
Ann McKinney, Skyler Leitterman, and Parker Whitacre, Jason Leitterman, and Greg 
Leitterman. The day of the tournament, thanks go to Greg Poland, Mike Poland,  Preston 



Sheetz, Pat Steele and grandson, Josiah, Skyler Leitterman, Peyton Kearns,  Melody 
Prawitz, Keith Bentz, Tonya Lange, Roxeanne Thorman, Bianca Lopez,  Sandy Mouser, 
Aimee Leitterman,  Luke Shoemate and Carter Morrison.  The wonderful buffet lunch 
provided by McCorkle’s was outstanding, as usual! We look forward to next year and an 
even bigger and better tournament with even greater success than previous years.  It is 
our goal to increase the amount each year to help as many Special Olympics athletes as 
possible in the north Missouri area.  We know Brooke is smiling down on us and saying 
thanks for keeping her dreams and memory alive through this wonderful project!   
 
    
    


